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Docket No. 50-3672

MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard Staroastecki, Director
Division of Reactor Safe'y and Projects, Region I

FROM: Darrell G, Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

In response to TIA 84-73, dated September 11, 1984, TMI-1 Missing OTSG Plugs,
we are enclosing our SER addressing items 1, 2, and 3 of the action plan
therein, which are as follows:

1. Evaluate GPUN programs to identify and correct defective ¥
rolled plugs.

2. Evaluate safety aspects of GPU plugs for operation with
loose/missing W rolled plugs.

3. Preparation of NRR safety evaluation prior to restart,

This completes NRR action on this TIA., If there are any questions on this
matter, please contact Harley Silver at 492-7900.

SIGMED BV

Da?be? G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licens1ng

Enclosure:
As stated
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